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N48 Newsletter 
February 2022 

 
Wednesday, February 16, 7:00 pm 

Texas Stars Hockey Game - How about a Hat Trick! 

Calling all N48 hockey lovers! We will have a group outing to a hockey game on 

Wednesday, February 16,2022 at 7pm at the HEB Center in Cedar Park. The Texas 

Stars will be playing the Grand Rapids Griffins.   

Tickets are $15.00 each and all of N48 attendees will be seated together as a group. 

You must purchase your ticket at this link:  https://fevo.me/suncityn48 , or you can 

call 512.600.5050 and speak with Jay Guffey, our contact at Texas Stars Hockey 

Club to secure your tickets. 

You can carpool with your friends and neighbors and parking is free! Attendants 

will direct you to a parking space. Please register on the N48 Website no later than 

12 noon on February 15 so we know to look for you, in addition to purchasing 

your tickets.   

 
Thursday, February 10, 11:30 am      
Men's Lunch – The Men will be lunching first this month at 

the Olive Garden in Wolf Crossing, a casual dining 

restaurant specializing in Italian-American cooking. The 

address is 1401 S. I-35, and the phone is 512-688-4235.  

Please register on our N48 Website by Wednesday, February 9. If you have any 

questions, contact Judy Parsley at judy@dlparsley.com. 

   
 

Friday, February 11, 11:30 am 
Ladies' Lunch – N48 Ladies will also have lunch at the Olive Garden in Wolf 

Crossing. Please register on our  N48 Website by Thursday, February 10. Again, 

contact Judy Parsley if you have any questions. 

 

https://fevo.me/suncityn48


 

2 
 

Due to low attendance, the Men’s Breakfast will no longer be coordinated 
through the Social Committee in 2022. We'll try again in 2023.   
 

Sunday, February 13, 4 to 8 p.m.   
N48 2022 “Souper” Bowl Party -- Calling all football and party fans!! The 2022 

“Souper” Bowl Party will be held at the Cowan Creek Amenity Center (1433 Cool 

Spring Way) in the Georgetown/Florence room on Sunday, February 13, from 4:00-8:00 

p.m. We will have a soup contest, lots of socializing, a quarter-by-quarter football pool 

($25 prize per quarter), football bingo (with prizes), and other games.   

 

If you are not bringing a soup to be judged, please bring a snack or dish to share.  The 

soups in the contest will be available for tasting after judging. We will watch the game 

on a big screen and socialize and eat football food. Remember, it is BYOB! 

 

SOUP CONTEST  If you would like to make a soup to be judged, please email 

Rebecca Moore, catchmoobear2@gmail.com, before noon on Friday, February 4 with 

the name of the soup you will make. More details will be provided when she knows the 

number of contestants.   

SOUP JUDGING  If you would like to judge the contest soups, please provide your 

name to Nancy Chessman, bnchessman@att.net. Judges, or their significant others, 

cannot be a contestant.  Selection of judges will be on a first-come, first-serve basis. We 

request that prospective judges have no food allergies! 

Don’t forget to register online by February 9! If you have questions, please contact 

Rebecca Moore, 832-525-9170 or catchmoobear2@gmail.com, or Nancy Chessman, 

920-858-2475, bnchessman@att.net. We look forward to seeing you at this fun annual 

event!   

 

 

about:blank
about:blank


 

3 
 

Friday, February 25, 4 - 6 p.m. 
Ladies’ Happy Hour – Eliane Hall, 202 Coffee Mill Creek,  

will be hosting the February Happy Hour. Come join the 

ladies of N48 for some food, fun and friendship. Bring a 

beverage of your choice and an appetizer to share. 

Please register by February 24 on the N48 Website.  

 
Next month the N48 Ladies will gather at the home of 

Judy Hofer, 500 Martin Creek, on Thursday, March 24 

from 4 - 6pm. Thanks, Eliane and Judy, for hosting!  We seem to have better 

attendance when these happy hours are held in the neighborhood. Hope to see you 

there! 

 
 

Thursday, March 10, 4 – 6 p.m.    
Men’s Happy Hour -  Boyd Chessman will host the Men's 

Happy Hour, but not until March! If you plan to join the Men, 
please register on the N48 Webpage by March 9. Boyd's 
address is 225 Coffee Mill Creek Road. 
 
 

FRIENDLY NEW YEAR REMINDER 

WEBSITE REGISTRATION 

When you register for an event on the N48 Website, the purpose is to let the 

contact person know who is coming and what numbers to expect. Numbers are 

most important when a minimum is needed, or a restaurant must be notified to 

have sufficient staff to serve a group. Sometimes numbers do not matter, it just 

depends on the event. Either way, the contact person is doing the work of planning 

the event and will show up at that event to help coordinate.   

The Social Committee understands illness, weather and other unforeseen 

circumstances might cause you to have to cancel. Please be considerate of your 

hard-working Social Committee and go to the N48 Website to CANCEL your 

registration in these instances. If you have to cancel at the very last minute, you can 

also call or email the contact person so they are not waiting for you to show up.   
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Recently there was an event where no one showed or cancelled, and the restaurant 

had prepared for a group. This makes it difficult to coordinate with those 

restaurants in the future and makes extra work for the Social Committee contact.   

Below is a quick reminder of the easiest way to cancel your registrations. If you 

need more assistance, please contact your Block Captain or Barb Patterson, our 

webmaster. All of those phone numbers are on the N48 Website. 

TO CANCEL REGISTRATION:  Go to event description on the N48 page and scroll 

to box underneath it. Scroll to bottom of this box, BELOW your headcount of 1 or 2 

etc. You will see a big box labeled “Cancel Registration” – click on this, then on next 

screen click on “OK” (in response to: do you want to cancel this registration), then 

you will get a message that says “Registration cancelled successfully”. You MAY also 

click on Modify registration to remove just one of your party, but it is easiest to just 

cancel the whole party then re-register yourself or whomever is still going. THANK 

YOU ALL IN ADVANCE for your help!!   

Char Wehner, Block Captain and Social Committee Member    

 
 

 
 

GREETINGS!   

My name is MJ Riedlinger, and I am taking over the N48 Newsletter duties from Arcy 

Villegas.  She has done an OUTSTANDING job over the past couple years of keeping us 

informed with cute graphics and creative ways of presenting the information.  I can 

only hope to do as well!  I need some remedial work with graphics, but hope the 

information is clear and concise!  Please give me any feedback at mjriedlinger@att.net.  

 Thursday, May 5, Cinco de Mayo Party, Retreat Lone Star Room 

 Saturday, August 6, Details TBD, Retreat Lone Star Room 

 Saturday, October 22, N48 Italian Dinner Night, Retreat Lone Star Room 

 Saturday, December 3,  Holiday Party in the SC Ballroom 

 


